
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER
FIELD TRIP TO THE 

BOTANICAL GARDENS

Happy Birthday 
to Ms Sreytouch (Oct 1st)

and Jin Fei (Oct 5th)

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

Friday 6th October 2023

On Thursday, Year 5 went on a Field Trip to the Botanical Gardens. As part
of the field trip, they completed a scavenger hunt, which involved finding
different items they had been learning about over the past 7 weeks. Some

of these items included dispersed seeds, sepals, pollinators, spores,
anthers, and animals with adaptations.



End of Term
Just a reminder that Thursday 12th
October is the last day of Term 1, and

all students will finish at 3pm.


